
Letter: Politics and TRPA
To the community,

Who will slay the TRPA? Will it be Nevada or California that
kills the beast? The soap opera has public officials in both
states playing musical chairs. Some who wanted the TRPA dead
now wish it to live because the big bad bear California is
threatening to create a California agency for its part of Lake
Tahoe if Nevada pulls out of the TRPA.

South Lake Tahoe’s City Council is an example. Mayor Tom Davis
who has opposed the TRPA now wants it to live. Mayor Davis has
said  that  a  California  agency  would  not  be  in  the  best
interest of local government. But that’s the tough nut to
crack. What’s in the best interest? How do we define those
words when South Tahoe is a battleground where factions fight
for their interests to prevail? Those who want the loop road
are sure that they know what is best. Those who promoted the
convention center knew what was best. So on and on goes the
local soap opera. Where it stops, who knows? Who will get
what, when will they get it, and how will they get it?

Bill Crawford

In the scheme of things political, each man and woman has the
vote so that they can vote for what they see as their best
interest.

Political parties are factions that compete to govern. And
each party knows what is best. But it’s a messy business.
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People and parties are divided on big issues. Taxes, war,
peace, etc. People in government who claim to have a vision
are too cocksure that they are right. I am thinking of Iraq.
Too often they are dangerous visionaries. And too often they
are elected to the City Council where they leave a record of
failure.

Bill Crawford, South Lake Tahoe

 


